
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 12:47 PM 
'Ramon Dawkins' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10735-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Ramon Dawkins, We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: RamonDawkins=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <RamonDawkins=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Ramon Dawkins 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

As a senior member of the community, I am on a fixed income. Proposals like this make it 
impossible for me to survive, eventually forcing me to decide between paying bills or paying 
mortgages. Do the right thing and accept the option that allows us all to survive. PLEASE!!! 

Thank you, 

Ramon Dawkins 
3635 Seaside Drive 
Unit 409 
Key West FL, 33040-5235 
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